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Good morning,

I wish to state my strong opposition to the Extension to the Emergency Bill until October, 2022.

Enough is enough…the segregation in our society must stop. Having just recovered from COVID it is clear that
this virus is not even as severe as influenza. Certainly, the elderly and vulnerable are at risk, but that is the same
with any virus.

Like so many other teachers, I am currently on leave as I cannot work due to the vaccination mandate. I cannot
get vaccinated without lying about being coerced rather than giving medical consent.

I personally know a number of people who have experienced adverse effects to the vaccines and believe it is
absolutely up to individuals to have medical autonomy over their own bodies.

The latest ABS statistics show Covid as the 38th leading cause of death in Australia and the cause of less than
one percent of deaths. Can we please treat it as such?!?!

Fiona Long
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